
NOTICE - 22/23 Batch 
 

 

 

Dear Students, 

 

A well-wisher is offering tablet computers to 2 financially-challenged first-year students from the Faculty of 
Medicine. Interested students, please apply using the following link: 
https://forms.gle/ikVDEjFnPHnSHw8G6 on or before 4:00 PM, July 21st. 

 

Prof. Chamara Dalugama 
Secretary 
Faculty Scholarship Committee 

19.07.2024 

 

https://forms.gle/ikVDEjFnPHnSHw8G6

